
 

May 13, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, students and staff: 

 

I look on my calendar and see things I was supposed to attend but have since been canceled or changed.  It is 

hard to plan when you have no idea when or what to plan for. What we can plan for is taking a nice walk on 

these beautiful days and saying a little prayer.  Be thankful for the precious gifts God has given you.  Keep your 

heads up!  I am proud of all of your hard work and effort. 

 

Seniors 
 Friday, May 15th is your last day of high school.  Please make sure you have your work completed and 

turned in for your classes. 

 All Newman materials, such as Chromebooks, textbooks, library books, sports uniforms etc., must be 

turned in to the school.  The dates to drop-off and pick-up will be on Tuesday, May 19th and 

Wednesday, May 20th.  Drop-off and pick-up will be alphabetical by last name. 

9:00 - 9:30 A - B 

9:30 - 10:00 C - F 

10:00 - 10:30 G - L 

10:30 - 11:00 M - P 

11:00 - 11:30  Q - R 

11:30 - 12:00  S - T 

12:00 - 12:30 U - Z 

 Please come at your designated time as it will allow for our office staff to retrieve students’ items 

efficiently. 

 Monday, May 18th at 7:00 p.m., Fr. Bruce will celebrate the Baccalaureate Mass.  A video message 

from the Bishop will be shared and Senior Scholarships and Awards will be announced.  All are 

welcome to tune in to the live stream.  Here is the link for the Mass:  2020 Newman Central Catholic 

Baccalaureate Mass  Please share the link with friends and families.  

 Tentative Graduation Date:  Monday, July 20, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Freshmen, Sophomores and Juniors 
 Friday, May 22nd is your last day of school as long as all outstanding work is completed for all of your 

classes.  Those students who do not have work completed by this date will have to work with teachers 

on May 26th and 27th.  The last day to accept work is May 27, 2020.  Students make sure your work is 

completed.  You do not want to be in jeopardy of repeating the class. 

 Drop-off and Pick-up of items will be Tuesday, May 26th - Friday, May 29th a schedule will be sent out 

next week. 

 

https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/newman-central-catholic-high-school-sterling-il/evtd124c80d65
https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/newman-central-catholic-high-school-sterling-il/evtd124c80d65


Rosary 
Our last Rosary will be on Friday, May 15th and the intention will be for our seniors and the journeys they have 

ahead of them.  We will begin at 2:15 p.m.  To join the Rosary, please log into your Google account and below 

your inbox you will see Meet New.  Click on Join a Meeting and type in Rosary.  It will take you directly to 

Rosary. 

 

A special “shout out” to the seniors - thank you for the flowers you delivered for teacher appreciation.  Nice of 

you to think of your teachers and staff! 

 

I pray that you all are healthy and enjoying the nice weather we are having.  Stay healthy, be kind and do 

something nice for someone this week. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Jennifer Oetting 
 


